
  

End of Life Notification   
  
  

Dear valued customers,                                                          Date: March 6, 2025   
  
  
Thank you very much for your nice favors on Delta fan product all the time.   
   
This letter is to inform you that we would like to process EOL for a fan model due to 
the EOL of electronics components. There is no alternative material to replace and 
no proposed fan instead.     
  

Part Number  Effective date  
Last Buy 
Date  

Last time shipment  
Date  

AFB0648EH-AF00 2025/03/06 --- --- 

 
We apologize for any inconvenience this EOL announcement has caused.  Thank 
you for the kind understanding and support as always.   
   
Sincerely yours,  
  
  
 

  
-----------------------------------  
George Chen   
Sales Director  
Delta Electronics, Inc.  


